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Planning and Development Department
Lee D. Urban, Director

Planning Division
Alexander Jaegerman, Director

January 6, 2006

Dan Legere
346 Woodford Street
Portland ME 04101

CBL: 226-A-013; Application #2004-0186
Dear Mr. Legere:
Thank you for your recent letter requesting an extension to your fill permit at 67 Kingsmark Lane.

In my capacity as Planning Division Director for the City of Portland, I am granting your request to extend
your fill permit approval to September 9, 2006.

If you have any questions, please contact Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator at 874-8632.
Sincerely,

Alexander Jaegerman
Planning Division Director
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